October 2024
Non-substantive Change Request
0535-0002 – Field Crop Production
Sugarbeets Questionnaires– 2025
NASS is seeking approval for a non-substantive change to its Sugarbeet Survey questionnaires. The Sugar Survey Team proposes updating the titles of all Sugarbeet Survey questionnaires to remove the word "Processing." This change is purely administrative and will not impact the data collected or the analysis conducted. The affected questionnaires are those administered in March, June, August, September, October, November, and December.
The revised questionnaires have been loaded to ROCIS.

